Luke Communl’ry Clinic

316 North Royal Avenue
Front Royal, VA 22630
(540) 636-4325

Providing Health Care to a Hurting Humanity

October 17, 2024

Community Foundation of the Northern Shenandoah Valley

Attn: Rebekah DesMarais

I hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of everyone at St. Luke Community Clinic I want to
extend our heartfelt thanks for your generous donation in the amount of $2,500.00. Your support

plays a vital role in helping us provide essential medical and dental services to those in need in
our community.

Your kindness not only helps us maintain our facilities and resources but also ensures that we
can continue to offer compassionate care to our patients. With your contribution, we are able to
provide medical and dental treatments, mental health care, woman’s care, and educational
programs that make a real difference in people’s lives.

We are deeply grateful for your commitment to our mission and for standing with us as we work
to promote health and well-being for all. Your generosity inspires us to strive harder every day,
knowing we have the support of compassionate individuals like you.

Thank you once again for your kindness and support. We would love to keep you updated on our
progress and share stories about the impact of your contribution. If you have any questions or
would like to learn more about our programs, please feel free to reach out.

With warm regards,

(A
Vicki Davies
Executive Director

St. Luke Community Clinic
Executive.director@saintlukeclinic.org
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